Dr. Groh Requested to Lecture at the American Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons Meeting in Las Vegas—Lectures to Focus on Shoulder Replacement
March 1, 2019
Asheville orthopedic surgeon Gordon I. Groh MD, MBA has been selected to participate as a lecturer for an international shoulder surgery symposium. Dr. Groh will discuss shoulder replacement for patients with arthritis, rotator cuff tears and fractures.  His talks will include both standard (anatomical) shoulder replacement, as well as reverse shoulder replacement.  The meeting will also focus on the use of shoulder replacement both reverse and anatomical—as well as hemiarthroplasty for fracture.  The meeting will be attending by more than 10,000 orthopedic surgeons from across the globe.  Another 20,000 vendors will register and participate in the meeting.  For more information about Dr. Groh, or to Request an Appointment-call Asheville Orthopedic Associates at 828-252-7331, or visit DrGordonGroh.com.  www.drgordongroh.com  
https://www.aaos.org/uploadedFiles/2019_FinalProgram.pdf

